A successful season of fundraising
Cabot Mentoring would like to thank the community of Cabot for the support shown during our fall Donor Drive. The generosity of many Cabot neighbors carried us to our fundraising goal! We also would like to thank the Ride The Ridges corporate sponsors who chose to donate despite the cancellation of the 2020 RTR event. Cabot Mentoring is also a recipient of a MENTOR Vermont grant. With finances in good shape for 2021, we’re looking forward to a year of supporting our mentor/mentee matches, and bringing new adults and youth into the program.

We’re seeking more participants to share the fun of mentoring!
While we have temporarily suspended in-person mentoring, and the matching of new pairs, we are still accepting applications both for youth 7-17 and for adult 21+ volunteer mentors. The application and training process takes a little time, so it’s great to contact us now…we can get you ready to be matched, so you’ll be off & running once it’s safe to do so. Mentoring is fun and rewarding, and we hope you’ll join us!

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like more information about the mentoring program, and access to application forms, check out our website, www.cabotmentoring.org. You can also reach us at cabotmentoring@gmail.com.
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